
POWER NEWS 
Oct 11, 2023 
 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
October 6 to 17 – We will be taking entries for the November Open, Nov 11/12 at LSST 
October 11, 12, 13 – Taylor pool closed for maintenance 
October 14 & 15 – October Open at LSST 
October 15 – Gulf Swimming registration fees due 
October 17 – Final day for November meet entries 
Octover 25 -- Shark School progress evaluations 
 
 
USA & Gulf  SWIMMING REGISTRATION – 2023-24 Season 

• Returning swimmers – if you have not already done so, please remit $70 to Power ASAP.  
All swimmers who were registered with us in 2022-23 and have returned this year have 
been registered with USA and Gulf. 

• New swimmers – create parent account and register swimmers directly ASAP 

• Transfers – please complete the Athlete Transfer form to switch from your old team to 
Power.  Instructions on our website. 

 
 
OCTOBER OPEN AT LSST 
Final entries are attached.  Plan to arrive at the pool 15 minutes before the warm-up.  Refer to 
the meet announcement for details:   

• Timeline:  https://www.teamunify.com/gslsc/__eventform__/1634487_60a53044-816b-
42ba-9853-11c2e8e137f1.pdf 

• Announcement:  
https://www.teamunify.com/gslsc/__eventform__/1633312_c05a1545-55d9-4f1e-98a8-
99de44be539a.pdf  

 
***IMPORTANT*** New swimmers entered into the October Open MUST be registered with 
USA Swimming prior to Friday, October 13 in order to be eligible to compete.  THere are no 
exceptions to this requirement and there will be NO REFUNDS for swimmers turned away by 
the host team. 

 
NOVEMBER OPEN AT LSST 
We will continue taking meet entries until Oct 17.  Here is the meet announcement for your 
convenience:  https://www.teamunify.com/gslsc/__eventform__/1633987_bf1a61fd-d671-
4115-9f22-5b58939c794c.pdf  
And the link to the signup sheet:  https://forms.gle/rzEcpeNRM1AMDA8Z8  
 
 

https://www.teamunify.com/gslsc/__eventform__/1634487_60a53044-816b-42ba-9853-11c2e8e137f1.pdf
https://www.teamunify.com/gslsc/__eventform__/1634487_60a53044-816b-42ba-9853-11c2e8e137f1.pdf
https://www.teamunify.com/gslsc/__eventform__/1633312_c05a1545-55d9-4f1e-98a8-99de44be539a.pdf
https://www.teamunify.com/gslsc/__eventform__/1633312_c05a1545-55d9-4f1e-98a8-99de44be539a.pdf
https://www.teamunify.com/gslsc/__eventform__/1633987_bf1a61fd-d671-4115-9f22-5b58939c794c.pdf
https://www.teamunify.com/gslsc/__eventform__/1633987_bf1a61fd-d671-4115-9f22-5b58939c794c.pdf
https://forms.gle/rzEcpeNRM1AMDA8Z8


SHARK SCHOOL:  We will have progress evaluations on October 25th during your regular practice 
time.  Progress reports will go home the first week in November. 


